North Central College

Naperville, Hinois 60566-1017
312/420-3400

October 18, 1988

Dr. Forrest J. Frank
Department of Chemistry
Illinois Wesleyan University
Bloomington, IL 61701

Dear Forrest,

It was good to talk to you Friday night. Enclosed is

my placement officer and archivist report. 1I've sent

displays to Phil and asked him to mail them back to me
after the meeting. {(Enclosed is a second copy of the

placement display.) The placement officer is only as

active as people make the officer. It takes openings

and seekers,

If you have questions for me during the meeting, my
brother's name and number are Edward Terry,

(301) 788-7518. 1'll look forward to receiving a
report of the meeting.

Sincerely,

ot

Anne T, Sherren, Ph.D.
Professor of Chemistry and
MACTLAC Placement Officer
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